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Shoreline Management

• During scoping for relicensing, several 
stakeholders indicated that there was a need 
for a Shoreline Management Plan.  



Shoreline Management

• While not a study, 
Appalachian agreed that 
a workgroup would be 
formed to: 
– Evaluate existing 

shoreline guidelines
• Docks (private and 

commercial)
• Shoreline Stabilization
• Dredging



Shoreline Management

• Identify various 
resources that needed 
to be protected. For 
example: 
– Cultural resources
– Wetlands
– Aesthetic areas
– Riparian areas
– Habitat



Shoreline Management

• Utilizing information / 
mapping obtained 
from the various 
relicensing studies

• Identify measures to 
protect these resources

• Revise guidelines as 
necessary to include 
these measures



To Date:
• Currently gathering all 

existing regulations and 
guidelines.

• Fieldwork for the first 
year of relicensing studies 
is being completed and 
draft study reports will be 
provided to each work 
group.  These study 
reports will also be 
available to the SMP work 
group.  



Next Steps:

• Identify Stakeholders to be involved in the 
workgroup
– State and Federal Agencies
– Pulaski County
– Friends of Claytor Lake
– Property Owners Associations
– Marina Owners and Business Community
– Dock Builders / Shoreline Stabilization Contractors
– Other interested parties



Next Steps (Cont.)

Start the process of 
meeting to evaluate 
existing guidelines and 
to identify resources to 
be protected – 1st

quarter of 2008.



Questions?


